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18th September, 1941.

Dear I'r. Friedmann,

After a week's wait 1n I'ontreal I had a safe passage
home and am gust beginaing now to dascribe my visit to my
colleagues who are all extremel, iaterested. 7Tt will be
some days before I can get sgquare with the work and start
to pass to you some of the informat.on you required.

I am extremel, sorry thot the arrival of Stevens from
Singanora h~s been delayed so long but I feel 1t may give
your staff an opportunity of ¢ closs st'idy of the material
they already nove and I 1 saagnine of your success when
the extra material and background reaghes you.

I nope soon to receive from you a full descrintion
of your nev method of attack on the Fuji cyphers. Gur
people have had a feir amount of sucesss and I fesl they
wv1ill appreciste this new lins.

I hope soon tec hear ol furthsr progress made by
Jr. Kullback's perty.

W1ll you please give my greetings tc !'rs. Friedmann
and my thonks to hor and to you for your meny Kindnesses -
during rny stey in VWashington.

Yours ve~—s cia
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w. F.  Friedmanm, 7Isq.
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